
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA  

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING 

The Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) Advisory Committee hereby gives notice that the 

meeting originally scheduled for June 20, 2019, at 4:00 p.m. at the Hearing Room of the D.C. Rental 

Housing Commission, 441 4th Street, NW Suite 1140B North, Washington, DC, has been 

CANCELLED. This meeting has not been rescheduled at this time.  Any information regarding 

rescheduling this hearing will be published when such arrangements become finalized by the Chair, 

OAH Advisory Committee. This NOTICE OF CANCELLATION will be posted on the OAH 

website at www.oah.dc.gov and Office of Open Government/BEGA website at www.open-dc.gov.   

For further information, please contact Louis Neal at Louis.Neal@dc.gov or 202-724-3672. 
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